
"WHY DO I NEED A

BUSINESS
LICENSE?"

925-779-7059
CALL US FOR MORE INFO

FinanceBusLic@antiochca.gov

antiochca.gov/finance-department/business-license/

INSURANCE

SMALL
BUSINESS
GRANTS

BUSINESS
DIRECTORY

Insurance companies like to see a
business license when writing a policy to
protect your business.

One of the most consistent requirements
when applying for grants is proof of a
business license.

Data from business licenses is the first
stage of your entry into our BluDot Open
Directory which boosts your web traffic
and sends new customers

WHO WE ARE

COMPLIANCE

The Economic Department focuses on
growing Antioch’s economy through
economic development activities and
programming that includes promoting a
positive business environment, expansion
of the local tax base, creating
opportunities for new jobs, retail
attractions, employment centers and
quality dining experiences.

Having an up to date business license
avoids fees for operating without it. It
helps banks when opening a business
account. You can apply for a business
license online, by mail or in person
through the Finance department. If you
need assistance you can contact us to
walk you through the process.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
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